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NEWSLETTER 
Week 1 Term 3 22 July 2022 

A supportive, diverse and engaging learning environment that develops confident and creative students. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to Term 3! We hope you all had a safe 
and happy school break with your family. This term is a 
busy one with the calendar filling up quickly with events 
for students and staff. We have sent home a number of 
notes this week for signing, including the Royal Far 
West outreach visit, life education van visit and our 
year 5/6 camp. Please ensure you have filled in the 
medical forms for the camp as soon as possible.  
Our students have returned from holidays settled and 
eager to play and learn, it is wonderful to witness such 
kind and caring students enjoying their time with each 
other. This term they will embark on designing and 
creating a short film with Mr Worley and Mr Finlay for 
the film festival in Term 4. Students were also very 
excited to begin their mosaic project for the yarning 
circle with local artist Pamela Denise.  Pamela held a 
workshop yesterday afternoon to gather student’s 
ideas and designs as well as provide samples of mosaic 
tiles for the students to explore.  
Stay dry and enjoy the weekend! 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Hoade, 
Rel. Principal 
 
Clarence District PSSA Athletics Carnival 
Congratulations to Zendrik & Sonny who have 
progressed to the Clarence District PSSA Athletics 
Carnival at Junction Hill, after both coming first in 
Shotput. The carnival is on Friday 29 July. Good luck! 
 

NAIDOC Celebrations 
In week 3 students will travel to Gillwinga PS by bus to 
participate in NAIDOC activities. A permission note will 
be sent home next week once all the details have been 
finalised. 
 
Life Education Visit 
Happy Harold is once again gracing us 
with his presence! This year year K-2 will 
learn about problem solving, personal 
safety, seeking help, how to care for others and 
behaviours that maintain friendships. Year 3-6 will learn 
about the short and long term effects of smoking, 
effects of passive smoking, laws, peer influence and 
refusal skills.  We look forward to these important 
educational programs. 
 
Jeans for Genes 
For a gold coin donation, students 
and staff may wear jeans/mufti on 
Thursday 4 August. Every dollar you 
donate goes directly to the Institute to find cures for 
children’s genetic diseases.  
 
Senior Excursion to Great Aussie Bush Camp 
Only 3 1/2 weeks until the senior excursion! Thank you 
to the parents who have returned permission and 
medical notes to the school so promptly. Please check 
your child’s bag and return 
them as soon as possible if 
you haven’t.  The students are 
so excited to be going on the 
excursion and Miss Abbi will 
be accompanying them.  

 

 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

TERM 3  
 

Fri 29 July  CD Athletics Carnival 

Mon 1 Aug  Life Education Visit 

Thu 4 Aug  Jeans 4 Genes Mufti Day 

Fri 5 Aug  NAIDOC Celebrations Gilliwinga PS 

Wed 17 Aug  Senior Excursion GABC 

Thu 25 Aug  Principals Conference 



HAPPY BELATED BIRTHDAY  

TO: 

 

Ivy - 2 July 

Mrs Johnson - 9 July 

Charlotte - 11 July 

Aria - 18 July 

 

We hope you all had a lovely day! 


